
To whom it may concern: March 10, 2021 

I am writing, regarding the proposal for what I believe to be is 4 Condominiums , 
roughly 30 plus stories to be built on Oneida Cr, and Red Maple Road. 

I strongly oppose this for many reasons. 

I currently have a condominium at 39 Oneida Cr, and since I have moved here, in 
less than 5 years there have been at least 4 new buildings built. 

In the proposed space, I did expect when moving here some new development, 
however I was hoping for retail at the base, and 1 or 2 structures that were similar in 
height. 

Besides the noise, pollution and dirt from ongoing construction , the congestion will 
be unbearable with up to 1100 new families, each averaging 1.5 cars. 

I will no longer have any type of view, except for the eyesore of building upon 
building. 

The amount of traffic that will incur, will be a hazard to the children Attending the 
schools across the street. 

Please keep what is left of the little land in Richmond Hill natural, for parks, 
recreation and wildlife, without the big city feel.. 

Kind Regards 

Jeff Kates 
1107-39 Oneida Cr 
Richmond Hill  L4B 4T9 


